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 Review of letter to ASTRO 
o Dr. Kinahan modified The American Society for Radiation Oncology (ASTRO) draft responses document. 
o Discussion topics included: 

 Medical Physicist requirements for qualification based on AAPM, QMP and ACR guidelines.  
 CT and PET CT protocols to include checks of laser alignment.  
 Radiation Therapy issues may be addressed in a separate Profile instead of modifying the existing 

document. 
o The final response document will be circulated to the Technical Committee for feedback before sending 

back to ASTRO. 

 Year 3 NIBIB-QIBA Projects 

o RSNA Staff has begun assembling subcontract details.  Each subcontract must be pre-approved by the 
government Contract Officer. 

o FDG-PET Co-Chairs to clarify project details regarding sites and scanners. 

 Profile for Amyloid PET neuroimaging 

o The co-chairs announced the creation of a new Amyloid PET Neuroimaging Writing Group. 

o The t-cons will alternate with FDG-PET Tech Ctte T-Cons on Fridays at 9am (CT). 

 QIBA Poster 

o The FDG-PET Poster will be located in the Lakeside Learning Center Hall D by the QIBA Kiosk. 

o Due date is November 1st to the RSNA for printing and delivery. 
 

Next call: 

 FDG-PET/CT Tech Ctte—(9 am CT) – Nov 8th  

 
RSNA 2013 Annual Meeting - QIBA Technical Committees Working Meeting:  

 Wednesday, December 4th| 2:30pm – 5:00pm| Chicago, McCormick Place| Room: N136 

 Please let us know whether you plan to attend by responding to the following poll:  http://www.doodle.com/fwf76ceggb78r75b.   

 We appreciate your continued support and look forward to your participation - Thank You! 

http://www.doodle.com/fwf76ceggb78r75b

